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Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Committee,  

I am Jeanne Gawdun, Director of Government Relations with Kansans for 

Life. Thank you for the opportunity to submit neutral testimony regarding 

SB 179. 

KFL’s statewide membership strongly supports life-affirming tax policies, 

and a child tax credit can encourage families and help provide much 

needed financial relief.  

With the declining birth rate in Kansas, the state should take steps to curb 

this trend by also addressing the social concerns that many couple face.  

While we appreciate the concept of SB 179, we respectfully ask that an 

interim study be conducted to determine the best way to enact tax policies 

that would be most beneficial to Kansas families. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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